
 
Tests can be booked in 3 ways:-  
 

• Via our Website 
• By calling our Customer Service Team (http://www.pearsonvue.com/lpi/contact/) 
• With a test centre directly 

 
You can use the Pearson VUE Website to locate a test centre and book your test. 

 
To book a test via the Website, if you do not already have a VUE ID, you need to create one by creating an account. Before you create an 
account, you will also need an LPI ID. Therefore, if you do not already have one, you should register for an LPI ID here:- 
https://cs.lpi.org/caf/Xamman/register 
 

Using a Voucher to Book a Test Via the Pearson VUE Website 
 

Firstly go to the Pearson VUE Website:- http://www.pearsonvue.com/  
 

 



 
 
Choose “Sign-In – Access Your Account” on the homepage. The following screen will appear. 
 

 
 
Choose a category Information Technology and the testing programme Linux Professional Institute (LPI).



 
 
 
Choose Create a New Web Account. 
 

 
 



You must fill in the sections below marked * . Then click Next and complete as requested. 
 

 



 
It will take 24 hours before you can login. The user name and password will be sent to the email address which has been submitted on the 
registration form. 
 



After 24 hours you then can log in. 
 

 



 
 
Choose Schedule Exams. 
 

 



 
Select your exam from the list below then which language, click Next to continue: 
 

 



From the details below, choose the country you would like to test in. Choose also an address, a city or a post code. 
Then click Search: 
 
 

 
 
 
 



Select as many centres as required from the list that appears to check availability: 
 

 
 
From the details below choose a test centre and the dates you would like to take the test. 



If there is a line through the date, this means that there are no seats available on this day or the test centre is closed.  
When you have chosen a date you will then need to select a time for the test. Then click Next: 
 

 



You can now pay for your test by entering the voucher number. 
The voucher number should be entered in the section as indicated below. 
 

 
 
If you experience any difficulties or need assistance, please contact our Customer Service Team (http://www.pearsonvue.com/lpi/contact/)) 


